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Dear Mr Campbell 

Thank you for your email of 4 October 2018 about the inclusion of a protected bikeway as 
part of the potential future upgrade of the Enoggera Road and Kelvin Grove Road corridor. 

I understand Ms Vanessa George, Communications Officer, City Projects Office, spoke with 
you on 11 October about this matter. As discussed, Council will be undertaking investigation 
works on Enoggera Road and Kelvin Grove Road to determine current and future demands of 
road users that travel on the corridor. 

I can confirm that in the Brisbane City Plan 2014, the Enoggera Road and Kelvin Grove Road 
corridor is identified as a secondary cycle route between Frederick Street and the Inner City 
Bypass, and as a primary cycle route from Samford Road to Frederick Street. 

Council will look into opportunities to improve travel times and connectivity to local 
communities for all road users, including public and active transport users. These 
investigation works will determine options for a potential future upgrade, however, the timing 
of construction for any subsequent project is dependent on its priority and future budget 
allocation. 

Thank you again for contacting me and I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 
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